
 
 
Dear chair Holvey, vice chair Drazen, vice chair Warner and committee members, 
 
Please vote no on this very new tax bill. Imposing heavy taxation on oregonians isn't going to 
reduce the amount of pollution that will be produced.  
 Thank you for your consideration 
Vaselisa Avgi, Gervais  
Russian old believers community  
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


